Guelph Hydro

Electric Systems Inc.

September 15, 2011
Sent by courier, email, and RESS

Kirsten Walli

Board Secretary

Ontario Energy Board,
2300 Yonge St.

Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Canada

Dear Ms. Walli:

Re: OEB File No. EB-2011-0123
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc. (Guelph Hydro)
2012 Electricity Distribution Rate Application

Guelph Hydro’s Interrogatory Responses in this proceeding are due September 16, 2011. Guelph
Hydro has been working diligently to prepare responses to interrogatories received from Board
Staff and Intervenors between August 26 and September 2, 2011.

However, due to the volume and complexity of the interrogatories received, Guelph Hydro has
determined that it will require additional time to complete interrogatories responses.

Guelph Hydro respectfully requests a timeline extension and apologizes for this delay in filing.
Guelph Hydro anticipates that the responses to interrogatories will be delivered to the Board by
Wednesday October 5, 2011. I trust that will be acceptable to the Board.

Should there be any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully Submitted,

Cristina Birceanu

Manager of Regulatory Affairs
Guelph Hydro Electric Systems Inc.

395 Southgate Drive,

Guelph, ONNI1G 4Y1

Telephone- (519) 837-4735

Mobile- 226-218-2150

Email- cbirceanu@guelphhydro.com
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